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Desert Quail Painters  

http://www.desertquailpainters.com 

Established 1991  

 Happy November everyone!!  I truly hope you are all in the process of getting ready for the holi-

days...the weather has certainly done a change and the stores even more so!!   

 Thank you to everyone that responded and voted for your 2025 Board—please see the list of your 

2025 officers that follows in this newsletter.  As I stated in my email, October 31, 2024 was the deadline and 

a non-vote at that time was considered a “yes”.  The old and new board works hard and we all appreciate 

absolutely everything they do!! 

 Many congratulations to the winners of the first membership renewal drawing held by our member-

ship chair, Deb Ramo—Diana Cheek Ray and JoAnn Stanton!  As Debbie talks about later in this news-

letter...renew your membership before the deadline and you will be entered into the drawing and may be a 

winner too…this was a GREAT idea Deb had and I’m so thankful to have her in this role! 

 As many of you know, we also recently held the Holiday Boutique!  This year’s event was even better 

than the years before...I think the offerings of the many vendors were incredible and the set-up and work 

done by Jeannetta Cimo and her team of elves to pull this huge event off was absolutely amazing!  Thank you 

Jeannetta for everything you and your group does to make this event the huge success it is!! 

 We have a great project coming up later this month—a mixed media project taught by Lorrie Weber!!  

If you have not tried mixed media, this is the program for you!  This is a give back to the DQP members as 

there is no class fee (non-members’ fee is $5.00).  However, to truly enjoy the finished project, you may pur-

chase the kit from Lorrie which includes the surface, antique papers and doo-dads for $20.00.  Please reach 

out to Kim and Diana for more info! 

 You may also want to check out the information later in this newsletter about the upcoming Christ-

mas party...Catherine and her buddies have a fun-filled event planned for us and one you won’t want to 

miss. 

 Lastly, we hope you will renew your membership and join us for some really exciting and fun classes 

and events in 2025!  Jeannetta and Diana have some great plans for us including a “private” Facebook page 

for DQP members only…!!   

 Take care of yourself and I hope to see you at the Christmas party!    If you have any questions, con-

cerns or comments...please do not hesitate to reach out to me either by text or call (760-221-0549) or via 

email (mtnnan2@gmail.com).  Nancy 
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          2024 Desert Quail Painters 

                Board of Directors 

Desert Quail Painters 2024-2025 Calendar of Events 

   

 November 26, 2024   6:00pm PT  Painting program with Lorrie Weber 

 December 3, 2024   11:30am PT  DQP Christmas Party @ The Towns End 

 January 21, 2025   6:00pm PT  DQP 2025 Initial Board Meeting 

 January 28, 2025   1:00pmPT  Today’s Woman Cancer Box Painting 

 

  

  

Officer: Name: Email: Phone: 

President Nancy Schatz Mtnnan2@gmail.com 760-221-0549 

V. Pres. – Pro-
grams 

Kim Tamiazzo kim.latham213@gmail.com 442-316-0718 

V. Pres. – Pro-
grams 

Diana Van Riel dianavanriel1952@gmail.com 760-646-2285 

V. Pres. – 

Membership 

Debbie Ramo ramowmdeb@verizon.net 760-668-0766 

Secretary Ursula Peine 5667peine@gmail.com 909-835-8332 

Treasurer Carol Whitton Whit4kids@aol.com 760-954-6533 

Newsletter Nancy Schatz Mtnnan2@gmail.com 760-221-0549 

Ways & Means Carmen Almanza cplaero1@yahoo.com 760-221-1421 
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Officer: Name: Email: Phone: 

President Nancy Schatz Mtnnan2@gmail.com 760-221-0549 

V. Pres. – Pro-
grams 

Diana Van Riel dianavanriel1952@gmail.com 760-646-2285 

V. Pres. – Pro-
grams 

Jeannetta Cimo jsdecour@gmail.com 760-221-0051 

V. Pres. – 

Membership 

Debbie Ramo ramowmdeb@verizon.net 760-668-0766 

Secretary Ursula Peine 5667peine@gmail.com 909-835-8332 

Treasurer Terri Mullin terrimullin1956@gmail.com 310-629-0396 

Newsletter Nancy Schatz Mtnnan2@gmail.com 760-221-0549 

Ways & Means Kim Tamiazzo kim.latham213@gmail.com 442-316-0718 

Position: Name: 

Charities/Community Service Janet Mitchell & Diana Van Riel 

Christmas Party TBD 

Education Cecilia Luk 

Fair Carol Whitton 

Holiday Boutique Jeannetta Cimo 

Holiday Raffle Annette Lamarre 

October Paint Month Sue Clark 

Sunshine Donna Nelson 

Website Carol Whitton 
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Ursula Peine 
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Kim Tamiazzo and Diana Van Riel 

 A big THANK YOU to Jeannetta Cimo for another great boutique!  We are grateful for all 

you do in helping us sell our projects. 

 Thank you to Sue Clark, Janet Mitchell, Pat Spencer, Sherry Greenman and Barbara Un-

derwood for painting cancer boxes for Today’s Woman Foundation.  Thank you for sharing in-

formation and making the public aware of what we do for our local charity. 

 Our last project on November 26, 2025 is a sweet ginger mixed media project.  Please 

sign up with Kim if you want to take the class and then order your kit from Lorrie Weber of 

Joyful Heart Studio.   Members only have to pay $20.00 for your kit; non-members must pay a 

$5.00 class fee and purchase their kits from Lorrie as well.  All the details are on the flier on 

our Desert Quail Painters page on Facebook. 

 Kim and I would like to say thank you to all the members and non-members who signed 

up for our projects this year.  You helped to make our classes fun and supported our chapter.  

 There will be many surprises for our members next year for programs.  Sign up to be a 

member and see what 2025 holds for programs which will be hosted by Jeannetta Cimo and 

myself.   

 Take care and see you in November!  Diana and Kim 
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Janet Mitchell and Diana Van Riel 

 Come join us paint boxes for women 

fighting cancer on January 28, 2025, from 

1:00 pm to 4:00 pm at…Choice Medical 

Group, 19111 Town Center Dr., Apple Valley, 

CA  We would love to have you there!!      

Diana & Janet 
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Carol Whitton 
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Cecilia Luk 

 I recently had the wonderful opportunity to attend the New England Tradition Conven-

tion, where I participated in several watercolor classes. I’m excited to share some valuable 

insights I gained about watercolor painting. 

 One of the biggest challenges I encountered is controlling the amount of water on the 

brush. If you use too much water, it can lead to unsightly water stains; if there’s too little, 

your paint won’t flow smoothly. Here are some helpful tips I learned from my instructor: 

 1. Always have a towel nearby—but not just any towel! Use a 100% cotton rag towel. It 

absorbs water effectively without soaking up too quickly. If you find yourself with excess 

water on your brush, gently tap the puddle on the paper with the towel to lift some 

moisture and redistribute the color. If you need to add moisture, use the towel to move 

the paint forward. 

 2. A damp cellulose sponge is essential. Watercolors can take a while to dry, which can 

actually work to your advantage. This extra time allows you to soften harsh lines or blend 

colors more effectively. Simply use the damp sponge to gently tap on areas with hard 

lines you want to soften. When painting the sky, where multiple colors often blend, a 

circular motion with the 

damp sponge can create a 

smooth, natural look. 

 These techniques have 

truly transformed my ap-

proach to watercolor 

painting, and I hope they 

prove beneficial for you as 

well!  Cecilia 
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November Birthdays 

Terri Mullin    11/07 
Luanne Widzisz   11/13 
Marion Barnett   11/14 
Marianna Pickett   11/14 
Christine Taylor-Leonard  11/18 
Sue Schrieber   11/19 
Lisa Schall    11/26 
Esther Carrion   11/27 
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SHELL*E*BRATE the SEASON!   

2024 DQP Christmas Luncheon 

Date:  Tuesday December 3, 2024 

Time:  11:30 am to 3:30 pm 

Location:  Town’s End Stillhouse & Grill, Tasting Room 

22020 US Hwy 18, Apple Valley, CA 

Members: $5.00 per person; Non-Members:  $10.00 per person 

 

 Our Christmas luncheon is fast approaching, please mark your calendar and “Shell E 
Brate the Season”! 
 
 Please contact Terri Mullin for payment options at terrimullin1956@gmail.com  or text 
her at 310-629-0396. 
 
 Enter your painted Christmas ornament (any theme is fine) for a chance to win a great 
prize!  Thank you!  Catherine, Terri, Diana and Donna   

mailto:terrimullin@gmail.com
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Carol Whitton 
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   President:     Nancy Schatz 

   1st. Vice Presidents:   Kim Tamiazzo 

        Diana Van Riel 

   2nd Vice President:   Debbie Ramo 

   Secretary:     Ursula Peine 

   Treasurer:     Carol Whitton 

   Newsletter:     Nancy Schatz  

   Ways & Means:    Carmen Almanza 

 

 

 

 

 

   Charites/Community Service:  Janet Mitchell 

        Diana Van Riel 

   Christmas Party:    Catherine Schinhofen 

   Education:    Cecilia Luk 

   Fair:      Carol Whitton 

   Holiday Boutique:    Jeannetta Cimo 

   Holiday Raffle:    Carol Whitton 

   October Paint Month:   Sue Clark 

   Special Raffles:    Bonnie Dominguez 

   Sunshine:     Donna Nelson 

   Website:     Carol Whitton 

    


